
FS attends APEC Finance Ministers’
Retreat in Papua New Guinea (with
photos)

     The Financial Secretary, Mr Paul Chan, today (October 16) attended the
Asia-Pacific Economic Cooperation (APEC) Finance Ministers' Retreat in Port
Moresby, Papua New Guinea.

     The focus of this year's Retreat is on effective public finance
strategies that support inclusive growth, in particular the role of public
financial management, good governance and investment in productivity-
enhancing reform. Finance ministers and other participants attending the
meeting shared their own experience.
      
     Tomorrow (October 17), Mr Chan will participate in various sessions of
the APEC Finance Ministers' Meeting.
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